OFFICE OF PLANNING AND BUDGET

Nathan Deal Debbie Dlugolenski Alford
Governor Director

August 1, 2012

TO: Interested Applicants/Sponsors/General Public

FROM: Barbara Jackson, Grants Management Specialist
Georgia State Clearinghouse

SUBJECT: IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION
Suspension of the Georgia State Clearinghouse’s SPOC Office
for Processing of Executive Order 12372 Intergovernmental
Review Applications

You are asked to share this notification with all staff who may be involved in the
intergovernmental review process. Effective immediately, the Clearinghouse office will
no longer be accepting applications for intergovernmental review. We will be informing
the Office of Management & Budget in Washington, DC so as to be removed from the
SPOC list (single-point-of-contact) and placing an announcement on our website.

Please use this notification as an official document to send when submitting your
application to the funding agency. As a reminder, the notification will also be available at

our website:

hitp://www.opb.georgia.gov/state-clearinghouse
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